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Digital Literacy Training Available 
 
Are you having trouble using your new computer or laptop? The Santa Maria Public 
Library is providing free “Digital Literacy” training in Shepard Hall on June 5, 2013.  Pre-
registration is required at the upstairs Information Desk. Please call 925-0994 and ask 
for the Information Desk on the second floor. Two sessions will be available:  5:30 -6:30 
p.m. and 6:30-7:30 p.m. 
 
Are you having trouble creating documents and presentations with Word, Excel or 
PowerPoint?  Would you like to learn how to work with pictures, videos, or music on 
your computer?  Would you like to safely navigate the Internet to find information while 
protecting your privacy?  Do you want to learn how to setup an e-mail account?  Are 
you applying for college, looking for a job or accessing health or finance services?  If 
you need help in these areas then this training is for you.   
 
The program is sponsored by California Connects, Allan Hancock College, and MESA 
(Mathematics Engineering Science Achievement).  The one-on-one sessions will be 
conducted by MESA students from Allan Hancock College. 
 
Questions may be directed to Lea Cryor, Head of Reference Services, 925-0994. 
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